

UNIT 6 Test

GRAMMAR

0 / 5

1. READ THE SENTENCE AND COMPLETE WITH THE CORRECT MODAL VERB.

1. You _____ wear that footwear if you work here- it's against the rules!
2. Jackie _____ perform different things in the talent show.
3. Leonardo looks tired. He _____ work so hard!
4. Help! Help! I _____ swim!
5. Sandra _____ go to Peñas Cargadas next weekend. She is on holiday and she loves camping.

VOCABULARY

0 / 5

2. COMPLETE THE SENTENCES WITH THE WORDS BELOW.

backpack tent ax compass matches sleeping bag flashlight

1. There was no light at the back of the house, so I had a _____ to check everything was OK.
2. My colleague for camping got a new _____ yesterday for chopping woods.
3. He always carries a _____ when he walks in the woods, so he never gets lost.
4. A good _____ is an essential thing to carry your camping stuff.
5. When I came to Mexico City, I gave away my _____ as a shelter for homeless people.

3. READ AND ANSWER THE STATEMENTS WITH TRUE (T) OR FALSE (F).

Hot springs in Santa Maria Amajac.

In a small town called Atotonilco El Grande in Hidalgo State, there is a place called Santa Maria Amajac. It is well known for its hot springs. It is open 365 days a year, more than a million gallons of water flow in and out every day. People visit this hot spring park to get some relaxation and as well as to have fun.

The place has many services. You will be able to do camping since there is a specific area for it; the cost is not really as expensive as it is thought. If you are a passionate swimmer, the five swimming pools, four pool decks, and three toboggans are ideal for you!

Everything is surrounded by hot springs. There is also a zip line over the lap pool. In addition to the pools, the park has its fabulous SPA, restaurant, cafeteria. It has 225 hotel rooms available if you want to have a long week stay, the only problem, is that reservations by telephone are not available, they only take in-person reservations. If you love shopping, a shopping area with arts and crafts from Hidalgo can be found, but it is not all, the park has a convention center and a place for 300 people too.

The place states certain rules for all the security and preservation of the park, you know the "No swimming for 30 minutes after eating" rule, and for SANTA MARIA AMAJAC, the rules are quite similar. However, you must be careful, because of the hot springs you can feel dizzy, so if you eat a big meal then go to the hot springs, maybe you could feel sick afterward. Just keep in mind when you decide to go.

1. Santa Maria Amajac is a small city. _____
2. Santa Maria Amajac is well known for its hot spring waters. _____
3. This place doesn't have many services because it is a small town. _____
4. Reservations for one of the 225 rooms can be made by telephone. _____
5. It is open 365 days a year. _____

4. READ AGAIN AND CHOOSE THE BEST ANSWER A, B OR C.

6. Where is Santa Maria Amajac?

- ☐ a. In Zimapán ☐ b. In Atotonilco El Grande ☐ c. Mineral del chico

7. Why do people visit Santa Maria Amajac?

- ☐ a. To relax and have fun ☐ b. To work and have fun ☐ c. doesn't say

8. How many people can fit in the convention center?

- ☐ a. 225 ☐ b. 300 ☐ c. 365

9. What is the main rule for the Hot Springs Park?

- ☐ a. Not eating after swimming ☐ b. No swimming after eating ☐ c. No calling for swimming

10. How many zip lines does the park have?

- ☐ a. none ☐ b. twenty-one ☐ c. one

5. LISTEN TO A TALK ABOUT SAFETY ON CAMPING AND COMPLETE THE SENTENCES WITH A WORD.

1. Making campfires have caused lots of _____, due to the incorrect way of doing it.
2. Ashes are a major problem, which is the way fire in the _____ starts.
3. You _____ spill some water on the campfire, then mix ashes and embers with soil.
4. You should _____ check the place where you are going to light a campfire.
5. A good way to start a campfire is making a _____ with rocks.
6. You must _____ the embers after they are covered with water.
7. You should always _____ the coals, embers, and any partially- burned wood.
8. Everything including the rock fire ring should feel _____ to the touch.
9. When you think you are done, you should wait for a _____ and add more water.
10. Take the time to _____ put out the campfire, in order prevent a wildfire.



